
Newsletter
IMPORTANT DATES

Friday 24th May 2024

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to commence at 8.45am.  Thank You. 

Calendar of Character
Focus for week beginning 3rd June

Empathy

Kaleidoscope celebration - 20th May - 24th May, 5th June - 7th June
Half term - school closes Friday 24th May, reopens Wednesday 5th June

Kaleidoscope finale – 7th June (see next page for times)
Tuesday 18th June - 9am to 11am - NHS Mental Health Support Team, Parent Workshop

Celebration of music event – Wednesday 3rd July, 5.30pm at Church On The Way
Year 5 Magic Flute performance – Friday 5th July, 9.30am at Church On The Way
Year 6 Leavers’ assembly – Wednesday 17th July, 5.30pm at Church On The Way

Key Points
Putting yourself in 
someone else’s shoes.
You know what it 
must feel like for 
someone else.
It is important to be 
empathetic because if 
we understand how 
other people are 
feeling, we can 
support them.

Discussion points / questions to 
consider:
Can you name a time when 
someone has been empathetic 
towards you?
.Have you ever been empathetic 
to anyone else?
What does ‘putting yourself in 
someone else’s shoes’ mean?

Ideas from 4M
Annabelle—I was empathetic towards my mum and comforted her after our cat passed away.
Jago—Haris was empathetic towards me after I was hurt during a football match.
Hana—I listen to my friends when they’re upset or frustrated and try to understand why 
they’re feeling that way.

Y5/6 boys who competed in the quarter finals of the 
Hull Schools FA Cup this week. They played some 
great football and demonstrated great teamwork.

Here are the pictures showing our winning 
designs and the completed bug hotel... we are 
excited to see which bugs will be first to check-in

Bug Hotel



Year 3

Trip to Ferens Art Gallery

and Nature Artwork

Please remember that we strive to be a NUT FREE school, so please make sure you check the ingredients in your child's 
packed lunch.

Thank you.

COUNTDOWN TO KALEIDOSCOPE

Don’t forget to add our Kaleidoscope finale times to your 
diary!

Our showstopping Kaleidoscope finale will be taking place on 
Friday 7th June at the following times:

FS1/2 – 9.30am – 10.00am
Y1/2 – 10.30am – 11.30am 
Y3/4 – 12.30pm – 1.30pm
Y5/6 – 2.00pm – 3.00pm 

You are all welcome from 2.30pm - as the whole school will 
be heading out for our final celebration. 

Get practising!
You may have heard the children 

singing this at home, it’s because it is 
going to be our whole school song at 

the Kaleidoscope finale



Year 2 making t shirts and biplanes when finding out about Bessie Coleman

Some bat highlights from FS2.
We enjoyed bat stories and songs 
with Isaac and bat facts with 
ecologist Chris...and it wouldn't be 
Kaleidoscope without T-shirts!


